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The Final Meeting was held on December 21, 2022. Members present were
Supervisor Onufer, Councilmen Wilson, Leahy and MacDonald, Councilwoman
Lemire, Town Clerk Prue; Highway Superintendent Martin, Code Officer Halley

Guest present was Robert Ball.

Mr. Ball submitted his resume and references for the Assessor position.

All board members questioned Mr. Ball. The salary was discussed and
expectations of the job were explained to him. Supervisor Onufer informed Mr.
Ball that, Jim Lester, a previous town assessor would be willing to ride: around
with him to get him familiar with the area.

Councilman MacDonald to call the Mr. Ball's references.

A motion was made by Councilman Wilson and seconded by Councilwoman
Lemire to hire Mr. Ball to finish the term which ends in 2025, motion carried.

Councilwoman Lemire Yes

Councilman Wilson Yes
Councilman Leahy Yes
Councilman MacDonald Yes
Supervisor Onufer Yes

Motion to adjourn was made by Councilman Wilson at 7:55 P.M., seconded by
Councilwoman Lemire, motion carried.

Susan Prue, Town Clerk
Town of Constable





